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STATE BOARD REVOKES CERTIFICATE

Lincoln, Nebraska, July 25, 2011— The Nebraska State Board of Public Accountancy at
their regularly scheduled Board Meeting on July 15™ 2011issued a Decision and Order
revoking Board Certificate No. 4577 and the active permit to practice (Reg. No. 29474)
of Mark A. Kiroff of Shelby Township, Michigan.

The Order found that Kiroff violated provisions of the Public Accountancy Act and
Board Rules & Regulations by pleading guilty to a felony in the United States District
Court for the District of South Dakota in 2004.

He has thirty days from the date of the order to appeal the decision of the Board.

Any questions concerning the Nebraska Board of Public Accountancy and or accountancy law in Nebraska can be directed to
the Board office at (402) 471-3595.



